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Following a number of recent requests received from interested parties, the Commission 

for Communications Regulation (ComReg) has today further extended the deadline for the 

submission of responses to its current public consultation on the draft Code of Practice for 

Premium Rate Services regulation (ComReg Documents 10/92a and 10/92b) to 4:00 pm on 

Monday, 7 February 2011. This is the final extension to be granted for this consultation 

paper.  

 

Through this consultation, ComReg proposes modifying certain aspects of the existing 

Code of Practice (ComReg Document 10/54) and including additional provisions with the 

intention of ensuring that consumers are better informed of the costs of a PRS and the 

frequency of costs, in particular in relation to Subscription Services, before such costs are 

incurred.  

 

ComReg welcomes the views of all interested parties on the issues raised in Documents 

10/92a and 10/92b, Draft Code of Practice – Premium Rate Services and Consultation 

Premium Rate Services – Code of Practice. The Consultation documents are available on 

the ComReg website www.comreg.ie 

 


